
 Boss at work:  “I need 
you to work more 
hours; if you can’t, I 
will need to replace 
you.” 

Advisor: “You should 
know the answer to 
that, didn’t you read 
the registration 
materials?” 

Neighbor: “Only lazy 
people want to be 
teachers.” 

 Former Teacher: “You 
will never get a job in 
teaching.” 

Non-Verbal: You see a 
fellow student roll his 
eyes when you 
answer a question in 
class. 

Parking Lot: A student 
yells at you in the 
parking lot about 
staying out of the way 
of his car. 

Friend: “You are 
wasting your money 
going to school; you 
should spend it on 
things that make you 
happy now.” 

 Loan Officer:  “Your 
paperwork was 
incorrectly filled out 
so it missed the loan 
deadline; you need to 
reapply.”   

Class Comment: You 
overhear classmates 
making fun of your 
appearance. 

 

 Office person: “Make 
an appointment; I 
don’t have time to 
see you now.” 

Professor: “Your 
question makes no 
sense at all; weren’t 
you listening?” 

 Family member:  “I 
need you at home.” 
 
 

 


